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Thomas, Cameron

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

jan willem jansen

Thursday, August 23, 2012 9:56 PM

Powers, Russ

Clark, Brad; Thomas, Cameron; heard.Dundas@cogeco.com

Subject: 24 Brock St. N. Dundas Development

Resent message: mistake in addressee / subject of message

Forwarded message
From: jan willem jansen <janwillem.hamilton@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Aug 23, 2012 at 9:49 PM
Subject: Brad.clark@hamilton.ca, Cameron.thomas@hamilton.ca, heard.Dundas@cogeco.com
To: Russ.Powers@hamilton.ca

Subject: 24 Brock St. N. Dundas Development

August 23, 2012

Mr. Powers,

I wish to express my opposition to the proposed development of 34 Brock St. N.
I have concerns with the size and the height of the development which is out of character with the
surrounding area as well as the resulting lack of privacy for neighbouring properties.

Sincerely,

Jan Jansen

08/30/2012


